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Warning siren testing planned for Friday in Falls City

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Emergency Management Agency will be
conducting Siren Maintenance on Friday, March 15, on sirens within the city
limits of Falls City.

You may hear the sirens sound periodically in the afternoon. Again this is just
maintenance no action will be required.
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